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MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:07PM  

 

 

PRESENT:  Councilman Dennis Robinson  

Councilman Jesse Hrycik  

Councilwoman Patricia Zurbrick  

Councilman Gerald Pietraszek  

Supervisor James DePasquale  

 

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Town Clerk Christina Kerlin  

Planning Board Chairman Walt Kammer  

   Scott Kirby 

Approximately 1 resident  

 

 

1. Frisbee Golf Course 

Supervisor DePasquale stated that Scott Kirby is in attendance tonight to address the Town 

Board about finishing up the Frisbee Golf Course. With that said Jim wanted Town Highway 

Superintendent Wohlhueter and Kayla Brautlacht the Parks department to be an attendance as 

well so that everyone was on the same page for the completion of the course. Scott has mowed 

around seven of the holes already the other two are still too wet. Any work left to be completed 

up there will not affect soccer or summer programs. There are some signs up on the course, but 

more permanent ones will be placed. Moving forward the first nine need baskets to be completed 

before moving on to the next nine baskets. 

 

There was discussion on the possible ways to construct the T-Pads. 

1. Boxes with just layers of stone, 

2. Boxes with Pavers, stones, and possible adding turf. 

3. Poured concrete pads, with that said it would be near impossible to have a concrete truck 

get up in the park to pour the pads. The was discussion about making forms and making 

concrete pads offsite and then bringing them up to the park and placing them that way. It 

would be a challenging way of doing the pads this way might not be practical. 

Ultimately Scott, Lee and Kayla would make the choice on what would be the most practical 

way to make the T-Pads. 

 

The signage was discussed with the end plan being Chris from Richard-Cin making the backs of 

the signs out of metal and having Greg Culver design the vinyl sign covers to fit on the metal. 

The vinyl covering would have the outlay of the course with a QR Code added.  
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The next nine would be started with the land being cleared from trees and shrubs along the 

course, Nathan Boldt would probably be needed again to help clear the area. Scott would than 

place the other nine baskets and move forward with the T-Pads and signs for the additional nine 

baskets. After which it would just be simple mowing up on the course. Kayla was asked if she 

would need help with the mowing once complete, she stated that she would be fine to work on 

her own. Town Board discussed having Scott come on as a seasonal worker at a rate of $17.00 an 

hour for 20 hours a week. Scott also asked if he could work it out that the town could pay him for 

the rental of his tractor and equipment.  

Scott stated that he would donate his time for the next mowing around the area and then he 

would reach out to the town for a proposal to moving forward. The town highway department 

will plan on working with him hopefully after the Fourth of July to start on the culvert pipe 

needed in the one area and the T-Pads well. 

 

 

 

ADJOURN  

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Christina M. Kerlin  

Town Clerk 

 


